
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

19th April 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

GYMNASTICS DISPLAY 

 

Following our entry into the gymnastics competition at the Deanes on 8th May, we would like to 

invite you to watch a display of the routines they will be performing on Friday 4th May at 2.30 

pm. 

 

Please return the slip below and indicate how many seats you would like. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K. Shepherd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gymnastics Display                     Please complete and return to the office 

 

 

 

Childs’s Name:  ............................................................................. Class:  ....................................... 

 

I will be able to watch the Gymnastics Routine on 4th May and would like  ........... seats. 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ..........................................................................  Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

